



Apollo Avenue, Fairfields, Milton Keynes, MK11 4BA
01908 410330 enquiries@fairfieldsprimary.co.uk
Head of School: Mrs Kelly Cursley
www.fairfieldsprimary.co.uk

Wednesday 8<sup>th</sup> November 2023

## Woburn Safari Trip on Friday 19th January 2024

Dear Parents and Carers,

After the Christmas break, our Spring Term in Year 1 will be learning all about animals in our topic 'Can a cat have wings'. To celebrate the topic we are very excited to have the opportunity to take the children to **Woburn Safari Park on Friday 19**<sup>th</sup> **January 2024** 

To cover the cost of the visit, a contribution of £17.52 per child is required, by 15<sup>th</sup>

December via your MCAS account (you will find this under the Trip tab) so that the trip can go ahead. However, if we do not receive enough donations to cover the cost of the visit then the visit may need to be cancelled.

On the day your child will need:

- To wear their school PE kit (Fairfields jumper/ cardigan/ hoodie, Fairfields PE top and joggers)
- Wear comfortable walking shoes (trainers)
- A warm, waterproof coat
- A packed lunch in a disposable plastic bag (please no spoons or boxes all disposable)
- If you are ordering a school lunch from the Pantry, please select a sandwich option and this will be provided.

Consent to attend the trip is given on MCAS when you make the payment.

Thank you for your ongoing support.

Best regards

Year 1 team

